Posted: June 24, 2019 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

The Planning Commission will meet on Monday, July 1, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. at the Willmar City Offices, 333 SW 6th ST. The purpose of the meeting will be for consideration of new land being designated for inclusion in a municipal development district.  For the GM/Magnum and Legacy TIF Amendments, the city will be expanding both municipal development districts to be coterminous with the City limits. 
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